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QUARTERLY SUBSCRIPTION RATE TO INCREASE It's no revelation to you 
that inflation is here to stay. We all feel the increased costs of food and fuel, 
shelter and clothing, entertainment and recreation. That the Quarterly is affected 
by increased costs should be readily understood. The cost of the paper that makes 
up this very magazine, for instance, has escalated faster than that of crude oil — 
and we're all well aware of those increases !

Over the years Quarterly editors have invested any available balance from 
our subscription account in the highest yield term deposits available. In effect, this 
has "stretched" our working capital and enabled us to delay rate increases to 
you... the subscriber.

The inevitable has come, however. Our predictable income for the 
remainder of 1980 together with our present balance will cover 1980 expenses, 
and no more. Accordingly, the annual subscription price of the Quarterly will in­
crease a dollar ($1.00) in January 1981. The new Quarterly price in 1981 will 
therefore be $1.25 per issue, or $5 per year.

REUNION A second reunion of the RCMP Marine Division will take place in 
Halifax, N.S., on September 19 and 20, 1980. All former members of the Marine 
Division are asked to contact Earl E. Walker if they would like to attend. Final date 
for registration is August 18. Earl E. Walker, 76 John Stewart Drive, Forest Hills, 
Dartmouth, N.S., B2W 4J8. Telephone : 902-434-0266.

"A" TROOP — 1956 Several members of "A" Troop (1956) are interested in 
holding a reunion in Ottawa at the Long Island Campground to commemorate 
their 25th anniversary. They propose a date in July 1981, and intend on reserving 
space and buildings at the Long Island facility for a three-day weekend. Interested 
Troop members are requested to contact :

Sgt. W. L. Munroe,
Internal Investigation Section, 
c/o RCMP, "H" Division, 
P.O. Box 2286, 
Halifax, N.S.
B3J 3E1
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